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Attendance 

Y6K 95% Concern of under achievement  

RecP 94% Concern of under achievement  

Y4/5K 93% Risk of under achievement  

Y1D, Y2F 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y2M 91% Risk of under achievement  

Y1C, Y3/4G 90% Risk of under achievement  

RecM 89% Serious risk of under achievement  

Y5/6C 86% Serious risk of under achievement 

Y3/4M 84% Extreme risk of under achievement 

Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec M Rec P Y1 D Y1C Y2 M 

Ralphey Nancy Theo Rosie Mia Lawson 

Devon Ethan Wiktoria Jude Keaton Tayla-Rae 

Y2F Y3/4 G Y3/4 M Y4/5 K Y5/6 C Y6K 

Frankie Kian Tyler Sofia Alfie Blake 

Alicja Jessica Layton Sophie Matthew Leo H 

Diary Dates 

 11.10.21 - Black History Week 

 11.10.21 – Flu spray Rec-Y6 

 18.10.21 – Art week 

 18.10.21 – Football Tournament 

 23.10.21 – Half Term 

 23.12.21 – Christmas Holiday 

Food Bank Collection 

On Wednesday the 13th October, as part of our 

harvest celebrations, the children will be learning 

about Food Banks. We would like to do a 

collection of food, which will be taken to the Clay 

Cross food bank. If you are able to support this, 

please send your child with a food donation any 

day next week. There will be a trolley for your 

collections on the gate. Please see dojo for more 

information. 

Dojo prizes 

 

Next week we are launching a new  

and exciting dojo challenge.  

 

Children will be able to exchange  

their dojo points for prizes depending 

on how many points they have  

collected (I am sharing more information on Dojo 

and ParentMail). 

 

All children’s dojo points will be reset next week 

and children will be able to start collecting points, 

which they can exchange for their chosen prize. 

 

  

 

 

 

Peer Listeners 

Elaine and Mrs Denovan have 

been working hard to set up  

Year 6 Peer Listeners. A peer  

listener is a pupil who has  

received professional training  

to help our staff support  

younger children with any small worries they may 

have. Research tells us that young people most 

often turn to their friends if they are having a 

problem. However, not all pupils have a friend to 

turn to, or prefer to talk to someone away from 

their friends. 

 

Children had to write an application and took part 

in an interview. The successful applicants will be 

starting their training in a couple of weeks. 

Hello Yellow 

School was a wonderful wash  

of yellow today as children  

came dressed in yellow items  

in recognition of supporting  

mental health. Classes took  

part in a range of activities,  

which many have been shared on class dojo. 

 

Thank you to everyone who has made a donation. 

We will be using the money raised to support 

mental health activities in school. 

 


